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Dear Parents 

 

We have had a good week at St Mary’s covering our curriculum learning including some 

great forest school activities. The children have enjoyed being outside in the sunshine. 

 

As the weather is getting colder, please make sure your child is wearing various layers to 

school as our windows are open to ensure good ventilation but we want the children to be 

warm as well. Please also remember to send your child in each day with coats and hats. 

 

We had a very special morning with our children who made their First Holy Communion 

last Saturday.  

 

 
 

  



Eco Bug Competition 

 

Our Eco bug competition has been extended. 

 

 

We’re extending St Mary’s eco bug competition! Please can your child complete their 

design on a sheet of A4 paper. Hand it in to the school office by Friday 20th November 

if they would like to enter the competition. Please write their name on the back. 

 

Each class has their own Eco bug (see below) and your child can enter a drawing of their 

class bug to enter the competition. 

 

There are lots of eco prizes to be won and there will be a winner from every class.  So, 

have a go and good luck!  

 

The bugs for each class are: 

 

Reception – Ladybird 

Year 1 – Bee 

Year 2 – Caterpillar 

Year 3 – Butterfly 

Year 4 – Dragonfly 

 

Thank you for continuing to keep your distance at drop off and pick up times and for 

wearing face masks when speaking to staff at the school. The teachers are now wearing 

clear face visors inside the classrooms. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  
  

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 
 


